
         

                                                                                       

May 9,2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

Wow, we are getting close to the last week of school before they 

graduate from Kindergarten. Unbelievable!!! 

There is still a lot to get ready for, learn and practice. 

We will be working on our presentation for Friday and getting ready to 

lead mass, as well.  We will be reviewing what we have learned this year, 

finishing assessments and getting ready for all the activities for this week: 

 

Activities for this last week: 

 

Monday, May 13th 

Mother’s Day mass and picnic. Mass will begin at 10:30 am. You can meet 

with your child in the classroom. After mass we will be picking up our food 

and having our picnic outside. Hot lunch will not be available that day so 

make sure they bring a sack lunch. 

 

Wednesday, May 15 

 NO FIELD TRIP  

 

Thursday, May 16 

The children have chosen a habitat and animal to do their end of year 

presentation on. You are invited to come to the classroom to help them 

create and work on their animal. There will be different way of doing this: 

with recycle material, drawn, stuffed with paper ( pillow type) or book. 

Some children will be working in groups or pairs.  

The project will be from 8:30- 10:50. I will send a note home on Monday to 

let you know what is needed and what  your child decided to do.  

If you can’t make it, you are welcomed to send a relative to work with 

your child.  

 

Monday, May 20 – End of year presentation party 

 

There will be an end of year celebration with a  special awards given 

to students, habitat presentation, song and party on  Monday, 



Everything will begin at 1:00 till the end of the day in our Kindergarten 

Classroom. I will be asking parents to make some food to be able to 

share some typical food from our countries.  

 

Tuesday, May 21 -Wednesday 22- NO SCHOOL 

 

Thursday, May 23rd  is our KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION at the 

grotto/parish hall at 10:15am. There will be an all school mass that day 

and then the children will receive their diplomas in front of the whole 

school. Children are expected to come to school at 8:10am.  They will be 

able to leave right after the graduation and start enjoying their summer 

vacation.  

 

I have ordered some Face It t-shirts for you Kindergartners to wear on their 

Graduation Day. They need to wear their t-shirt on Thursday, May 23trd.  

They all drew their faces on a template and all the kindergartners, Mrs. 

Raes, Mrs.  Darcy and I will appear on the t-shirt.  

That day they will also wear a graduation hat, so please, make sure that 

the girls are wearing low pigtails or braids.  

A total of $11.00 will be charged to your smart tuition to pay for the cost of 

the t-shirt, shipping and handling.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please send this part back to the teacher (me) ASAP. 

 

 

Food Contribution for K-Party 

 

 

Name of student:__________________________________ 

 

_____ Yes, I can contribute with the cooking of the food. 

 

_____ No, I am unable to participate this time. 

 

 

   Name of Parent:________________________________ 
 


